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Dear  
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000: MINISTRY OF DEFENCE POLICE: LASER 
SPEED ENFORCEMENT.  
 
We refer to your email dated 17 June 2019 to the Ministry of Defence Police which was 
acknowledged on the same date. 
 
We are treating your email as a request for information in accordance with the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA 2000).  
 
In your email you requested the following information:  
 
“1.  How many LTI speed enforcement laser devices are operated by your Police Force  
2.  What models of LTI speed enforcement laser devices are operated by your Police 
Force ? 
3.  What training do police officers receive in the use of the above LTI devices and who 
deliveries this training within your force, if possible could I have a copy of the training 
material used by the your force as a pdf or power point, I am prepared to be able to 
receive this information in other formats. 
4.  In respect of the LTI devices used for speed enforcement what servicing and 
calibration takes place and how often is this checked ? over the last 24 months has 
your force experienced any faults or other issues operating LTI devices for speed 
enforcement. 
5.  Have the MDP had any technical or fault's with speed enforcement devices where 
the manufacturer or there approved service contractor had to repair or service a device 
over the past 3 years and what records are kept of these repairs and can I have copy 
of any service records or repairs during this period along with details of the fault or 
repair required to be carried out. 
A search for information has now been completed by the Ministry of Defence Police and I can 
confirm that we do hold information in scope of your request. 
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2. The known models of speed enforcement laser devices used by the Ministry of Defence 
Police are: Unipar SL700 and a LTI 20:20 UltrLyte.  
 
3.  MDP officers who are required to use LTI devices as part of their normal duties are given 
appropriate training.  This training is delivered locally at MDP stations via mentoring and/or 
cascade training from the local Home Office police force.    
 
4. Calibration takes place annually, no faults or issues have been reported. 
 
5. No Information held. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the 
first instance. 
 
If you wish to complain about the handling of your request, or the content of this response, 
you can request an independent internal review by contacting the Information Rights 
Compliance team, Ground Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 2HB (e-mail CIO-
FOI-IR@mod.gov.uk).  
 
Please note that any request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days 
of the date of this response.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may raise your complaint directly 
to the Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act. Please note that the Information Commissioner will not normally investigate 
your case until the MOD internal review process has been completed. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Further details of the role and powers of the 
Information Commissioner can be found on the Commissioner's website at 
https://ico.org.uk/. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
MDP Secretariat and Freedom of Information Office  
 


